ED GAINEY Mayor



CHRIS HORNSTEIN ACTING DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

March 29, 2022

President and Members of City Council City of Pittsburgh

> RE: 14th Ward Youth Baseball Association Batting Cage System Donation

Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 ("Acceptance of Gifts to City") of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works, to accept a donation from the 14th Ward Youth Baseball Association of a Batting Cage system in Mellon Park, valued at NINE THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED FIFTEEN DOLLARS AND EIGHTY THREE CENTS (\$9,915.83).

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

Marcelle Newman
Marcelle Newman (Mar 24, 2022 97:54 EDT)

Marcelle Newman Acting Director

CH/MN/CG/cjg